Auditors' Report
We, the undersigned, pursuant to article 2.13 of the bylaws of the Society, were appointed as
auditors of the St. Albert Pickleball Club, a society incorporated under the Societies Act of

Alberta.

We have reviewed the financial statement of the St. Albert Pickleball Club (attached) that is
being presented at the June 24, 2019 Annual General Meeting.

Based upon our review, the financial statement, referred to above, appears to present fairly in

all material respects, the financial transactions of the St Albert Pickleball Club for the year ended
April 30, 2019.
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